From: "Brummond, Kay Michille" <chemchr@pitt.edu>

Subject: Re: internship opportunity for undergraduates in chemistry
Date: November 19, 2016 at 11:40:59 AM EST

To: Don Wardius <don.wardius@covestro.com>

Dear Don,

Thanks so much for forwarding this opportunity for our undergraduates. | will make sure that this gets posted on our
website and that faculty get this announcement.

Sincerely, Kay

On Nov 17, 2016, at 12:58 PM, Don Wardius <don.wardius@covestro.com> wrote:

Dear Kay,

It was a pleasure to meet you recently, on the occasion of the Covestro Lecture, and thank you for the interesting
conversation we shared at the dinner to honor the distinguished guest speaker for the Lectureship.

| wish to call to your attention the following internship opportunity in “Chemistry,” with Covestro LLC in Pittsburgh,
PA

This position is for summer 2017 and it was just re-opened for student applications on Nov 16™", 2016 so even if a
student may have applied to Covestro using our online careers portal recently, they may wish to re-apply using
one of the new URL given below

https://career.covestro.us/job/Intern-Chemistry--0000005923.html (link using Mozilla)

https://career.covestro.us/job/Intern-Chemistry--0000005923.html (link using Internet Explorer)

Many thanks most kindly for considering this opportunity

Thanks again for the relationship and we look forward to grow together with you
Kind regards, - Don
Don S. Wardius, Ph.D.

University Engagement
Business Growth Services
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